AAUW Board Meeting

October 14, 2014
AAUW Board met at the Austin ArtWorks Center.  Present were Carla Anderson-Diekmann, DedaRae Graber, Catherine Haslag, Catherine Lemons, Jill Maxfield and Ruth Monson.
Secretary’s report was approved.

Carla gave a brief Treasurer’s update. Motion made and seconded to pay the $175 annual insurance fee for our AAUW Branch. Motion carried. The HyVee fundraiser brought in $136.58.
Catherine Lemons gave a membership update – currently we have 67 members and two unpaid members. The Board discussed offering another new member invitation this fall. It was decided that at the November General Meeting, Catherine Lemons will bring invitation cards which members can distribute to prospective members inviting them to the December Holiday Social.
Website and Facebook update: Carla offered to post new information periodically on the Branch’s Facebook page.

State Convention: Nothing new to report

New Business:  Catherine Haslag gave an update on the Science Fair Mentoring project. She is currently gathering funds and is preparing for a November kick-off with Sumner School children.

Newsletter items need to be submitted to Rae Dawn on or before the last Friday of the month and Board agenda items need to be submitted to Carla and Courtney on or before the first Tuesday of the month.

The November meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. on November 11 at Christ Episcopal Church.  The Board will meet at 5:45 p.m. and membership will gather at 6:30 p.m. for social time, with the program beginning at 7:00 p.m. Rep. Jeanne Poppe, member of the Minnesota House of Representatives, will present a program on Women in Politics and give an update on what is happening the Minnesota Legislature.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Monson, Secretary

General Meeting for October 14 was a tour of the Austin ArtWorks Center, led by Austin ArtWorks Education and Marketing Coordinator Grace Heimsness. 

